
Thank you for your request for information. The information you have requested is already in the 
public domain. The Greater London Authority responded to an identical request prior to the 2012 
games. The manuals were then made available on the following site: 
 
http://www.gamesmonitor.org.uk/node/935 
 
Please note that some information within the Accreditation manual was withheld on security grounds. 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference 
MGLA270617-8309.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 


